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UAF Master Plan Committee 

By Gary Newman, gary@alaska.edu 

April 14, 2010 

  

The majority of the committee’s work continues to be reviewing the Perkins and Will Master 
Plan revision.   The Board of Regents have received this draft and it is anticipated to be approved 
with any changes during their June meeting in Dillingham. 

  

While not ready for public release, it can be reviewed 
athttp://fs8.fs.uaf.edu/2009MasterPlan/BOR%20Information/Working%20Draft%2001APR10/  
and if any comments, provide them to me ASAP.  

  

Over time, implementing the revised master plan could mean some substantive changes in our 
campus development, finance dependent of course.  And considering the Legislative support we 
currently don’t appear to have with just our highest priority of the Life Sciences Building, over 
time may take on a special meaning. 

  

While MPC agendas have been getting posted regularly, I have been pressing to get meeting 
notes similarly updated. 
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Work Life Balance
April 12, 2010

Attendees: Candace Crews, Diane Wagner, Kris Racina, Walker Wheeler, Paige Vonder Haar

Cabinet Presentation
A quick recap of the cabinet presentation of survey results was done. The presentation was
given by Candace Crews and Kris Racina.
The survey results clearly identified that several students would be affected and could
attend the University if they had child care.

Diaper Changing Stations
The initiative to have more diaper changing stations on campus was moved forward and the
committee has been asked to come up with a dollar amount needed to fund this. The
committee discussed this to length and has created a strategy for determining the dollar
amount. Although we would like changing stations to be universally available, we realize
that budget constraints will likely tie us to just a few location. With the budget
considerations the committee plans to create multiple scenarios for deployment of the the
changing stations into various restrooms on campus. Realizing university deployment is
unlikely our second scenario for deployment is to get changing stations on at least every
campus buildings main floor restrooms. Our tertiary deployment option will be select
campus locations. We will be contacting facility services to get a comprehensive list of
locations that already have changing stations installed. We will then analyze the areas of
highest general traffic as well as areas of likely sustained use to come up with a minimum



Mission statement





Web based wait list - A wait list is now available online, courtesy of

Fund Raising - There is a foundation account that you can donate to from the Bunnell
House.

Childcare should be built into any of the new buildings that are coming onto campus. --P
Merritt
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